
 
 

          19 March 2020 

 

Air France to adjust schedule from/to South Africa due to COVID-19 pandemic 

 

In view of the travel restrictions being implemented by countries as a result of the COVID-19 

outbreak, Air France is making adjustments to its network worldwide, including South Africa. 

Air France flight operations from Johannesburg and Cape Town to Paris will remain at full capacity 

until 23 March 2020. With effect 24 March 2020, Air France will suspend its flights from Johannesburg 

and Cape Town to Paris until further notice. 

The last Air France flights before suspension between South Africa and Paris are listed as below (all 

times are local): 

Please note that this overview might be subject to change due to unforeseeable operational or 

regulatory reasons. 

 

Flight number Routing Dates  Departure time (LT) Arrival time (LT) 

AF990 CDG - JNB 19 Mar, 20 Mar, 21 Mar, 22 Mar  23h35 11h15 (+1) 

AF995 JNB - CDG 20 Mar, 21 Mar, 22 Mar, 23 Mar 19h50 05h45 (+1) 

AF864 CDG - CPT 19 Mar, 21 Mar 10h10 22h40 

AF871 CPT - CDG 20 Mar, 22 Mar 00h40 11h10 

 

 

As the situation is constantly changing, Air France will continue to monitor the evolution of the 

situation on a daily basis to make adjustment to the operations as and when required.  

For more information on flight reservation changes, refunds and re-booking, please consult the 

dedicated page on the AF website: www.airfrance.co.za, on Agent Connect: www.agentconnect.biz. 

 

 

http://www.airfrance.co.za/
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